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Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi programmable controllers. 
We will change the descriptions on the rating plate and on the packaging label according to the compliance. 
There is no impact on the general specifications, performance specifications, functions, and external 
dimensions of modules due to these changes. 
 
1. REASON FOR THE CHANGES 
For the EAC certification and the compliance with the EMC and Low Voltage Directives (2014/30/EU, 
2014/35/EU) 
 
2. DETAILS OF THE CHANGES 
An EAC mark is added to the rating plate and packaging label for EAC certified products. The address of 
manufacturer is displayed since it has been mandated by the EMC Directive (2014/30/EU) and the Low 
Voltage Directive (2014/35/EU). The following table shows examples of the change. The contents and 
layout differ depending on the models. 
 

Item Before change After change 

Rating plate 

  
Packaging label 

 
3. PRODUCTS TO BE CHANGED 
MELSEC series 
 
4. DATE OF CHANGE 
The new items will be used for the products manufactured in December 2015 and later. Depending on stock 
status, both the old and new products may be distributed in the market around that time. 


